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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With Mother’s Day almost upon us, the children would like to celebrate this very special occasion with 
someone in their family.  
We are inviting you into Foundation 2 on Friday 8th March 2:00 – 3:00pm.  
 
There will be an opportunity to share cakes and snacks made by the children in F2 as well as have a drink and 
a chat.  
 
Due to limited space in our classroom we will be limiting this event to 1 ticket per child.  Please can you 
book your tickets via Parent Mail so we know how much food and drink to prepare.  
 
We are aware not all mothers will be able to make this event but please feel free to ask a Grandparent, Aunty, 
Dad or other member of your family to attend.  
 
To ensure that we are safeguarding your child, we ask that no photographs are taken, and no video footage is 
recorded during these performances.  
 
We can’t wait for you to come along to celebrate Mother’s Day with us and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Many thanks as usual for your continued support, 
 
Miss Scales & the Foundation 2 team.  
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